
“An Open Letter to Ninth Graders” 

By Patrick Sullivan 

I want you to click on the link below and read the article “An Open Letter to Ninth Graders.” We are 

going to discuss it together as a class online on the 22nd.  Be ready for an open discussion with 

annotations.  Each of you will be expected to publicly place annotations and comments on the 

document.  Be ready to participate! 

The article finishes with a double line         and then continues with comments; you do not have to read 

the comments.  

 

 https://www.aaup.org/article/open-letter-ninth-graders#.XmmGsnJKjIV 
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